Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/28/2016 5:54:04 AM

First name: Jennifer Last name: Simpson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Forest Plan

Jennifer Simpson 4557 11th Ave NE Apt 334 Seattle, WA 98105

June 28, 2016

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan.

Washington State is very popular with many people who are moving out here who love nature. Quality of life is associated with opportunities to get out into nature and away from the city. If we can provide good access for hiking in a way that is also respectful of the environment and the animals, I'm all for it.

In general, I support the Forest's Preferred Alternative (Alternative P) because of its goals to protect the area's ecological health while balancing recreation needs. However, I believe it falls short in providing enough recreation resources.

Hikers like me would like to see more areas that include nonmotorized trails and that these trails, as well as the roads that lead to them, are well maintained.

I would like the final plan to include increased recommendations for wilderness designation; let's protect our beautiful places. The areas that should be considered for wilderness protection include Bald Snow, Abercrombie Hooknose and Quartzrite Inventoried Roadless Areas as well as Thirteenmile & Dougar Mountain, Grassy Top, and Hall Mountain.

Sincerely, Jennifer Simpson